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June 9, 2021 

 

Dear Preschool Families:  

 

This will serve as reminder about the Preschool End of the Year Celebrations scheduled for 

Thursday, June 10, 2021.  Please remember that there is a maximum of 4 guests per child, and 

you must have your tickets to attend.  Due to the governor’s recent announcement, masks are 

optional for all students and families.   As of now, there is potential weather threatening this 

event.  If it is moved to the rain date of Friday June, 11th, I will send a notification out by 

8:00am tomorrow morning.    

 

The start times for each class are as follows (please only stay for your child’s celebration):  

McHale 9:00 am  Siravo 11:00 am  

Putnick 9:30 am  Richter 11:30 am 

Carbone 10:00  Frick 12:00 pm 

Kupiec 10:30 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Steve Pili 

Principal      


